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Every Friday is a 1 hour early release day

January
11-12 - Jr Soccer tryouts
17- Jr Soccer season Starts
16 - MLK Day No School
18 -  Report Cards

February
20 - President's Day No School

March
10 -  2 hour Early Release
13-17  - Spring Break
29, 30, 31 -  2 hour Early Release Parent
Teacher Conferences

May
22, 23, 24 -  2 hour Early Release
25 -  Last Day 2 hour Early Release

All after school clubs are full at this time.
Please do not submit any more requests.

If you have any extra boys and girls clothes size
5-8, preferably legging/sweats, Mrs. Dobies is
accepting donations

Reminder not to drop your children off at the
Jr. High office before 8:15 a.m.

Franklin Parents and Guardians, please email the
school to excuse your child's absence. Include your
child's name, grade, dates they will be absent,
and the REASON for their absence.
chrisbronson@fppspv.net
stacibarker@fppspv.net

Remember that you can access your child’s
grade through the Tyler SIS parent portal.

Twirling Cookies With
Santa Claus

The Franklin Twirling Club ended last
year with their annual Cookies With
Santa Clause. On Friday the 16th of
December twirlers and their families
gathered to enjoy hot chocolate, coffee,
and cookies. Then they gave Mr. and
Mrs. Clause a box of chocolates and took
pictures with Santa.

~ Sawyer F. & Brody A.~

mailto:chrisbronson@fppspv.net


Principal’s Message
Franklin Families, Students, and Faculty,
Happy New Year!
This is the first week of the second semester
and our students and staff are off to a great
start.
Please encourage your child to set some
2023 academic goals for the new semester.
Begin by helping your child identify their
short and long-term goals and put them in
writing. Then, detail some steps that will
help your child achieve their academic
goals.
Thank you for your continued support,
Principal Gabaldon

Pick up and Drop Off Procedures
The town of Prescott Valley WILL NOT
ALLOW parents to use the Hwy 69
Frontage Road for picking up or dropping of
your child/children. You may drop off your
child/children in the morning using E.
Copper Hill Drive beginning at 7:15. Traffic
will flow from WEST to EAST. The E.
Copper Hill Drive gates into the school will
close at 8:15. If you arrive at school after
8:15 then you will need to drive to the junior
high office located on Frontage Road,
PARK AND WALK your student into the
junior high office.

After school dismissal will ONLY take place
on the elementary side of the school which
is located on E. Copper Hill Drive. There
will be NO dismissal from the junior high
office located on Frontage Road. Do not
arrive to pick up your elementary child
before 2:45 PM. The gates will be closed
until 2:45 PM.

You must approach the school for pickup
using Stoneridge Drive and get into the line
to turn onto E. Copper Hill Drive. Then pull
off to the right-side easement to avoid
blocking traffic. DO NOT turn right onto E.
Copper Hill Road from N. Aaron Drive and
cut into traffic that is pulled off to the right
side of E. Copper Hill Road.

Parents you MUST not be
on your hand held cell phone when you are in
the pick up or drop off line. This is a serious
safety concern as we need your full attention
during pick up and drop off.


